
Beechdale Nursery School 

Up coming news... 

March/April 2022  

 After February Half term we have few up coming events and activities.  I thought if I 
put it down all in one place it would be easier to keep track! (As a parent of 2 myself I 
know how hard it is to keep up with school news, activities and events!!) 
 
You will receive Dojo information as each activity takes place and more detail will be 
added.  But please see the dates below for activities/events after February half term: 

 
Tuesday 1st March—Pancake Day:  The children will be enjoying a pancake themed day in 

Nursery!  We will theme our day around a favourite story of ours Mr Wolfs Pancakes! 
 

Thursday 3rd March—World Book Day:  We will be enjoying a number of book themed 
activities from this date onwards.  On Thursday the 3rd your child will be invited to bring their 
favourite book from home into school (this might stay in school for a few days please put their 

name in the books). 
 

Friday 4th March—Bedtime story Day:  Your child is invited to come into Nursery in their 
PJs and with a teddy! To enjoy a snuggly bedtime story day to support celebrations for World 

Book Day. 
 

Selection of dates in March—Consett Library visit;  Each group will be given a designated 
day to visit Consett Library.  We will give you these dates once they are confirmed. 

 
Friday 18th March—Red Nose Day:  This year Red Nose Day is themed around CBeebies Love 

Monster.  To spread the love we are planning on a special Party Day!  The children are invited 
into Nursery in their party clothes for a donation to the charity.  We will also have Red Noses 

for sale.  To make a donation and/or buy a nose there will be a page set up on Parent pay. 
 

Monday 28th March onwards—Living Eggs:  To support learning and understanding around the 
life cycle of living things we are excited to announce we will have some eggs in Nursery for the 
children to watch and observe as they hatch into Chicks.  Please note this is through a company 

that support us with this process and provide all the equipment needed to ensure its carried 
out in a safe way for the chicks. 

 
Wednesday 6th March—Easter Spring Raffle Draw:  We will be holding an Easter Spring 

Raffle next half term.  This is not only a fantastic way to raise funds for Nursery but also win 
some fab prizes! As we move into Spring we use our school allotment with the children a great 
deal, however due to storm damage its in much needed repair.  Funds raised will support with 

this.  We will send more information about this after half term but if you would like to donate a 
prize it would be much appreciated.  This might be in the form of a chocolate egg or maybe a 

prize from a local business .  In the past we have had vouchers for local restaurants or 
vouchers for beauty treatments! 

 
Any questions please do not hesitate to ask and look out for more info on Dojo after Feb half 

term! 


